

May 1, 2018

Dear Enclave at The Lakes of Prosper Member:

Thank you for being a valued member of The Bridges Golf Club; the club has enjoyed serving you. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that your membership privileges (golf, tennis, fitness and swimming) will end on June 1, 2018. According to Essex Management, your community pool will be open and available for fun in the sun this summer.

The club would like to make a special offer for expiring Enclave at The Lakes of Prosper members/residents to remain a member of the club after June 1st. If you would like to maintain the family Premier Golf membership, you can do so by simply paying the monthly dues of \$240 (plus tax). To take advantage of this offer, please contact me to complete a new Membership Application by June 30th, 2018. If you decide to join after June 30th, you will be subject to paying the initiation fee of \$1,500 (plus tax).

Please contact me at 903-696-0022 ext. 6 or email to <u>sandy@centurionamerican.com</u> to take advantage of this special offer by June 30th, 2018.

Regards,

Sandy Lewis General Manager

Z:4C'C) A 7.30S,d www.bridgestexasgolf.corn